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Subject: Upcoming Vocations Dates — Please Sa:’ye\at e
Date:  February 13, 2017 BRI

Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations\‘j

If your parish is in the Solano Deanery, please help us promote an evening of prayer for vocations at St.
Vincent Ferrer Parish at 420 Florida Street, Vallejo CA 94590. The evening will consist of prayer time with
the Blessed Sacrament, followed by the vocation story of a priest and/or a religious sisters and a
gathering with participants.

If you are interested in hosting an evening of prayer for vocations at your parish, please contact our
office.

We would appreciate placing the following ad in your bulletin:

Holy Hour for Vocations: Please join us for an evening of prayer for vocations at St. Vincent Ferrer
Parish, 420 Florida Street, Vallejo CA 94590 at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, February 23, 2017. To RSVP, or
for more information, please contact Rosa Macal or Juni Abuda at the Parish Office at 707-644-8396.

Please help us promote this event by including the following bulletin ad at your parish:

Vocation Awareness Day for High School & College Students — March 11, 2017 at St. Basil Parish,
Vallejo: St. Basil Parish, Vallejo invites high school and college students to a Vocation Awareness Day
to discern where God may be calling you (whether it be marriage, priesthood, religious or single life).
Please register by emailing Sue Schuttinger at sschuttinger@gmail.com by March 7, 2017.

Pastors: If you have a Parish Vocation Committee, please encourage all members from your committee
to attend this retreat. If you do not have a Parish Vocation Committee, however, plan to begin a
committee for vocations at your parish, please invite a representative for your parish. There is no cost.
Participants can R.S.V.P. by March 15, 2017 at (916) 733-0258 or by email at msmith@scd.org and let

us know what they can bring to share for the potluck,




